
 

April 8, 2021 

RE: The PPTFH responds to Councilman Bonin’s motion 

The PPTFH Board first became aware of Councilman Bonin's motion instructing 

the City Administrative Officer and other City offices to evaluate 

and identify funding for additional, temporary homeless housing sites only when it 

was announced to the general public. 

 

Consistent with our mission to address the destructive consequences of 

homelessness in Pacific Palisades, PPTFH supports tangible efforts to implement 

compassionate and effective solutions, services and access to permanent 

supportive housing for our homeless people that also ensure the continued 

protection and wellbeing of our community.  While we appreciate Councilman 

Bonin’s continued focus on this issue, we do not believe that this motion, as 

written, adequately supports these goals nor provides an effective solution. 

 

PPTFH looks forward to engaging further in this important conversation while 

continuing to take an active leadership role in responding to this growing social 

crisis.  We invite all interested parties to work with us to identify and implement 

viable and effective solutions. 

 


